
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE PRESCHOOL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public meeting of the Preschool Advisory Committee has been 
called and will be held by the Fort Calhoun Community Schools.  The public meeting will be 
held on Wednesday April 9, 2025 at 3:15 o’clock PM and will take place at Fort Calhoun 
Elementary School Preschool Room, 1020 Monroe Street Fort Calhoun Nebraska.  The public 
meeting will include Preschool registration for 2025-26, Preschool make up day, screening of 
incoming students, Kindergarten Round Up, last day, and the end-of-the-year celebration. 
 
An agenda for such public meeting is being kept continuously current and is available for public 
inspection at the office of the Superintendent. 
 
 
 


